
 

  

 

Week ending 
30/11/18

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds:

This week we have learned 'w' as in 
worm, and 'x' as in fox.

We have also been practicing writing 
sentences using our tricky words. 

Challenge: Can you write a sentence 
using the sounds you have learnt so 
far? Try using a tricky word too! Our focus this week:

The naughty aliens came back to 
school and left pants around all 

three classes. 

We read the story 'Aliens Love 
Underpants!' We made our own story 
maps and we designed and made our 

own aliens. 

Maths

This week we have been looking at 
number 4. We have seen how 

many ways we can make 4 with 
money and numicon. We have been 

learning about 4 sided shapes -
quadrilaterals. 

At home:

Have a go at making 4p with 1ps 
and 2ps. 

Christmas Concert:

Please bring costumes in by 
Wednesday 5th December as we 

will be performing a dress 
rehearsal on the 6th and children 

will be photographed. We will 
send costumes home again on 7th 
December so that children can 
arrive to school wearing their 

costume on Tuesday 11th 
December.

Christmas Fair:

Our Christmas Fair will be held 
after school on Friday 14th

December, from 3.00-5.00 pm.  
We look forward to seeing you 

there for some festive fun! 

Next week:

We will be looking at how to 
represent number 5 in 

different ways.

We will be learning 'y', 'z' 
and 'zz.'

We will be starting to make 
lots of christmas crafts! 

Thank you to all the lovely parent 

helpers. If you are still keen to help 

but have not started yet, please 

ensure you have a DBS check from the 

office, then speak to your class 

teacher.  


